
SYLMAR, Calif. (July 20, 2018) – Although our rainy season is still months away, as we 
do every year, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill team is already taking steps to winterize 
the facility. As a responsible landfill operator, these steps will enable us to effectively 
manage storm water runoff and prevent potential damage to our roads, cover soils, 
storm water channels, and landfill gas collection and control system. Some of the 
actions we are currently taking include:

•	 Cleaning silt and debris from storm water channels and basins;

•	 Repairing minor erosion rills on landfill slopes;

•	 Planting and hydro-seeding areas of the Landfill to promote vegetative growth; 
and

•	 Installing new culverts and slope benches to properly channel storm water on 
newly installed closure turf.

We anticipate completing winterization efforts by October 1 so that we are prepared 
when the rain arrives.

To learn more about Sunshine Canyon Landfill, visit us online at 
sunshinecanyonlandfill.com.
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